
Status Report of the Commission to Sell the McAllister Church and Property – May 21, 2021 
  
The commission members are Ruling Elder Charlie Mandeville (Bozeman), Ruling Elder Bob Beekman 
(Ennis), and Teaching Elder Dan Krebill (commission moderator). Jan Beekman has participated in the 
commission meetings as well. 
  
A series of 6 meetings have been held, beginning on November 19, 2020, including some with Realtor 
Rikki Dilschneider of Ennis. After consulting with a local title company it became clear that a property 
survey was needed to establish the boundaries. That survey has been completed. It also became clear 
that in order to gain clear title to the property, an attorney would be needed. Attorney Mark Parker from 
Billings was consulted and he advised that a quiet title action was needed in Madison County to establish 
the needed clear title. That quiet action is underway at the moment. Once clear title has been established 
by the court, the property will be listed for sale. It is hoped that the sale can be completed in the second 
half of 2021. Once the sale is underway, the commission will take up the matter of distribution of the sale 
proceeds as instructed by the presbytery. 
  
Submitted by Dan Krebill 
May 21, 2021 
  
  
  

 
Dan Krebill, co-pastor 

406-586-9194 x204, office 

406-223-2557, mobile 

First Presbyterian Church is on Facebook 
Presby Cats is on Facebook 

 

http://www.facebook.com/fpcbozeman
http://www.facebook.com/presbycats
https://www.fpcbozeman.org/

